
 

Attn: Reviewing Engineer 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
RE: CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR: MW-DBDA-SMR-50W85-PS9 
 FCC ID: OIWDBDAPS950W90 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under FCC Rule 
Section 0.459. We have requested that the schematic diagrams, parts list, photos of 
circuits and amplifiers   block diagram and component description, tune up, required to be  
submitted be withheld from public review. The documents are company proprietary 
information that could never get into the possession of our competition. 
 
Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
October, 27, 2004  
 
 
David Levy, 
Technical Support Manager 
 
Dekolink Wireless Ltd. 
16 Bazel St. Qiryat-Arieh Petah-Tikva, Israel, 49510 
Tel- 972-3-9180179 Fax-972-3-9180190 
 
 

 


